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JACKSBORO PLANNING COMMISSION  

MAY 5, 2011 

6:00 P.M. 

 

 

The Jacksboro Planning Commission met in regular session Thursday, May 5
th

, 

2011 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  Connor, Forstner, Cannon and Cunningham.  

 

Absent:  Tony Heath.  

 

Also, present were Midge Jessiman with the State Planning Office, Gary Byrd, 

Building Inspector, Stephen Hurst, City Attorney, Mary Bunch and Martin Daniel.  

 

Motion made by Forstner second by Cannon to approve previous minutes. All 

present voted yes.  

 

Chairman Eddie Cunningham adjourned the meeting to have an administrative 

meeting with the City Attorney Stephen Hurst, time 6:08 p.m. 

 

Meeting was called back to order by Chairman Eddie Cunningham at 6:25 p.m. 

with all members rejoining the meeting.  

 

Martin Daniel and Mary Bunch were present to discuss the billboard that was 

tabled to this month’s agenda. Mary Bunch’s property is zoned a B-2. Martin 

Daniel is requesting to add a new billboard to her property. City Attorney Stephen 

Hurst and Martin Daniel had a lengthy discussion over the state statue 13-7-208. 

Motion made by Forstner second by Connor to table this issue to next month’s 

agenda with both attorneys to be present. All present voted yes.  

 

Gary Byrd, Building Inspector was present to discuss with planning commission a 

water problem on Starz Lane. The property is owned by Stephanie and Steve 

Grimm, a letter was sent to Stephanie Grimm and Steve Grimm concerning this 

problem.  

 

Mayor Jack Cannon informed planning commission that William Baird sent a letter 

regarding storm water runoff assessment for the proposed construct a new parking 

lot around the Campbell County Courthouse. (See Attached) 

 

Motion made by Forstner second by Connon to adjourn. All present voted yes.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m.  
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Secretary      Chairman 

 

 


